NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2014 PROPOSED BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, December 3, 2013 at 7:30 pm at the
Town Hall a BUDGET HEARING on the PROPOSED 2014 BUDGET for the Town of
Farmington will be held. The proposed budget in detail can be viewed in the separate
document along with this notice.




